
 

July 25, 2019 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: U-190485—Comments of Northwest Natural Gas Company 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (NW Natural), provides the following 
comments in response to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s 
(Commission) July 22, 2019 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments (Notice) in the 
above-referenced docket.   
 
In response to the questions posed in the Notice, NW Natural responds as follows: NW Natural 
representatives will be attending the July 30, 2019 workshop in person and plan to provide brief 
oral comments.  Our spokesperson will be Zachary Kravitz. 
 
NW Natural looks forward to continued participation in this proceeding.  Please direct any 
questions regarding these comments to Natasha Siores at 503-721-2452 or 
natasha.siores@nwnatural.com 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Zachary D. Kravitz 
 
Zachary D. Kravitz 
Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
NW NATURAL 
220 NW 2nd Ave. 
Portland, OR 97209 
503-220-2379 
zdk@nwnatural.com 

Zachary Kravitz 
Director, Rates and Regulatory 
Tel:  503.220.2379 
Email:  zdk@nwnatural.com  
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